North Eastern Police Academy/ 3tR ydig gferq arpredl
Govt. of India / 9Rd &R
Ministry of Home Affairs / & #=Terd
Umsaw / S7ard], Meghalaya / #ared - 793 123
Tele-Fax-0364-2572038 Email. nepa-meg@nic.in

No.A.33017/87/201SIRTVESW VoLl /§] 27 - 2.9 Dtd..l..é ....... / 2016.

To,
Shri Phool Chand,
B-48, Sector-15,
Noida 201301, U.P.

Sub :- 2" Appeal filed by Shri Phool Chand-Decision of CIC-regarding, under RTI Act, 2005.
Sir,

The North Eastern Police Academy is a subordinate office of Ministry of Home Affairs. The
Academy is maintaining a roster of SC,ST vacancies and is being notified to All India Association for for
SC,ST and PH.

In case, you are not satisfied with the information provided, you may appeal to Appellate
Authority within 30 days from the date of receipt of this letter. ‘

Address of Appcllute Authority —

Smt. D R Doley Barman, IPS

The Director / Appcllate Authority
North Eastern ’olice Academy
Umsaw-793 123, Umiam, Meghalaya

Yours faithfully,

?{ﬁ%
JK Dw1 evi)

Asstt. Director(Law)
CPIO,NEPA

Copy for information to —
1. Shri V K Rajan, Dy. Sccretary (E) & CPIO, Govt. India, Ministry of Home Affairs, North

Block, New Delhi- 11 001.
v—2. Computer section- [ 1iploading it on NEPA website.

(J K Dwivedi)
Assistant Director (Law) / CPIO




